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Hello -

Please see attached letter.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Active Mines Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113   |   Cell 720.601.2276 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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April 23, 2021 

 

 

Basil A. Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine, Permit C-1996-083 

Adequacy Review for MR-204 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

The Division received the MR-204 submittal from Tamme Bishop (Stover & Associates) on April 

15, 2021.  Rather than change Stipulation 35, the Division has decided that we shall terminate that 

stipulation.  In its place, we will add a Monitoring Report requirement to our Permit System to track 

your submittal and our review of the annual reports for the coverfill surveys. 

 

Regarding the proposed PAP text in the MR-204 submittal, we ask that you revise the text to be 

more specific.  You should state something similar to one of the following: 

 The stand-alone report shall be submitted annually by December 31st. 

 The report shall be submitted annually and included in the Waste Bank Inspection Report 

for the Fourth Quarter, which is due by February 1st of each year.  

 

If you have questions or comments, feel free to contact me at Rob.Zuber@state.co.us or 720.601.2276. 

 
 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 
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